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The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Mr., B. Ralph Sylvia

Senior Vice President
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Ml 28166

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 25, 1990, in response to our March 19,
1990 jetter concerning allegations pertaining to violations of regulations
regarding overtime at Fermi 2 (Allegation RII1-89-A-0142).

In our letter we requested that you review the circumstances surrounding the
allegation and submit the results of your investigation to the NRC.

Your response indicated that the allegation was not substantiated, based on a
review of work hours for Nuclear Power Plant Operators and interviews with
operators.

We found your investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and
have no additional questions regarding this matter. We request that you
retain the supporting documentation for your investigation of this allegation
for a minimum of one year from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room,

Your cooperation 1s appréeciated,

Sincerely,

Pd\v}ard G. é'r\ \man, Dmr

Division of Keactor Projects
¢cc: D, R, Gipson, Plant Manager
Patricia Anthony, Licensing
P, A, Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R, Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commissiorn
Harry H. Voight, Esq
Michigan Department of
Public Health
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